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The 1st and 2nd class pupils enjoyed a great day out yesterday with Mrs. Corrigan Miss Dalton
and Miss Sherlock on their summer tour in Fort Lucan.  This follows last week’s exciting trip
to Tanagh Adventure Centre for the 3rd to 6th classes and the wonderful outing to Newgrange 
Farm for the Junior and Senior Infants.  A big thank you to the Parents Council who 
generously covered the cost of the buses for all our school tour trips.

Our swimming lessons continue this Friday 14th June and Friday 21st June for Junior and 
Senior Infants and 3rd to 6th classes and on Monday 17th June for 1st and 2nd classes. The 
younger pupils are really developing their confidence in the water from week to week and the
older ones are refining their various swimming techniques and showing good progress.

We got word today that the Colour Run Fundraiser is being changed to Saturday evening 
June 15th at 6 30 pm due to a poor weather forecast for Friday evening. Boyerstown School 
pitch at 7 pm. We ask as many pupils parents and friends as possible to come and support the 
event and enjoy what really should be a fun filled evening out. The money raised will go 
towards the new drop and go car park at the front of the school and a staff car park at the 
back of our school hall. This plan will ensure a safer more structured system for all of our 
pupils coming to school every morning. Many thanks for your support for this event.

We wish the best of luck to the Boyerstown Camogie Team who play Kildalkey in the Meath 
Cumann na mBunscoil Division 2 Championship Final in Trim GAA Grounds on Saturday at
1pm. Also best wishes to our hurlers who play Kilbride in the Meath Cumann na mBunscoil 
Division 3 Hurling Championship Final at 3pm. In Trim Gaa Grounds this Saturday also

It is a wonderful achievement to have both our teams battling it out on the biggest day of the 
year for Meath Primary Schools in Camogie and Hurling. We ask all pupils parents 
family and friends to lend their vocal support to both teams this Saturday in Trim. 
Thank you to our coaches Miss O’Brien Miss Quinn and Mr OBric and to the skilled 
coaching the players are receiving from their clubs also, particularly Dunderry GFHC, 
Navan O’Mahony’s and Kildalkey. We appreciate their support. Trim GAA have 
informed all the schools participating that there are no dogs or footballs permitted to be 
brought on Saturday and admission is €3 for adults and children are free. The 
programmes are €2.

Both teams have been preparing for their finals since March this year and are looking forward
to the occasion.
Best of luck to all involved !



Upcoming Important
 Camogie Final for Boyerstown Girls in Trim GAA Grounds on Saturday 15thJune at 1pm.
 Hurling Final for Boyerstown Boys in Trim GAA Grounds on Saturday 15th June at 3pm.
 Colour Fun Run in Boyerstown School Pitch on Saturday 15th June at 6 30pm.
 Sports Day Tuesday June 18th.
 Parents only of New Junior Infants meeting with Miss Conlan  Thursday June 20 th.
 Graduation Mass Thursday June 20th at 11 30am.
 New Junior Infants Orientation Day Tuesday June 25th

 School closes for Summer Break Wednesday June 26th at 12noon.
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